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I support LD 579 because I like to buy as much of my food as possible from small 
locally owned farms. In this way I know I am getting fresh, nutrient-dense, and often 
organic food. As an added bonus, in shopping this way I feel I do not have to concern 
myself about the risk of contamination that seems to happen so often in corporate 
farming and industrial food processing. Because I prefer to buy fresh local foods I 
would like to see the state give its full support to small farming and locally owned 
farming by protecting our existing farmland.


